
News for week beginning 10th November  

CORPORATE PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES THIS WEEK 

Sunday 9.45 a.m. (meeting room) 

  Monday, Wednesday & Friday: 6.30 a.m.  

via ZOOM ID 881 1066 7099 PCODE 070958 

Or click here https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88110667099 
pwd=TEtWMnRjSExKUk1TUWJzRGRDb1R3Zz09  

Tuesday: 9.30 a.m. The Cornerstone Centre led by Trudy 

Prayer for Options                                                                             
Friday 15th at 1.30 p.m.: 9 Sunny Bank, Hythe                                   

Toddler Group 9.30 a.m. Monday (11th)      

in The Cornerstone Centre  

  

  

If you would be willing to provide a cake for those    

attending please sign up on the notice board.             

The cakes are always such a blessing :) 

If you are new to SKCC and would like to find out more about us and what we do                             

please complete a ‘get connected’ card from the foyer and pop it in the office                                

post box or contact the church office on 01303 251155 or hello@skcc.info                                                                                                                                     

Further information is also available on the website www.skcc.info 

To make a ‘one-off’ gift to 

SKCC scan the QR code here                 

or use the Payaz machine in 

the main hall.   

Arrangements for children and youth  

0 – 2.5 years:  meeting room 

2.5 – Yr R: church office 

 Years 1 - 6: back hall 

 Years 7 – 13: front hall                         

This morning Phil Haines will be continuing with our series on the Gospel of 

Mark - looking at the “Anger Melting Kingdom of God” 

To join the service via Facebook click here: https://www.facebook.com/
events/544099315065027 

Thank you to all who contributed to the Harvest offering .The food has  been 
passed to the Rainbow Centre and Drop In, and was gratefully received. 

 

Wednesday (13th) 

Friday (15th) 

For anyone in the church with 3 main aims:  

·   To take away fear of addiction, and of supporting 

someone in it. 

·   To educate - understanding the roots and signs   

·   To teach churches who are not professionals, how to 

pastorally walk with people in addiction or in recovery 
  

Please use the link below to book. It’s free but requires 

booking to know how many to expect each evening.  

https://bccs.churchsuite.com/events/hvsypbaz 

NOTE: due to the Forge Training event the next Bible 

Study will be on Tuesday 26th November  

CTF AGM taking place on Tuesday 12th 
November at 7 p.m. at St Luke’s 
Church, Hawkinge. (please park in the 
old village hall car park opposite) 

CTF Well Life group presents: Supporting  
children and young people with anxiety and 
low mood. This is part 2 of a talk given by Abi 
Oppong-Boateng, consultant psychological 
therapist.  

Abi, a member of Life Church, will share from her experiences 
as a professional to help us understand how to support young 
people with mental health needs.   

Saturday 16th November at The Lighthouse Church, Canterbury 

Road, Hawkinge from 10 a.m. – 12 noon. November.  

See next page for more news 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88110667099?pwd=TEtWMnRjSExKUk1TUWJzRGRDb1R3Zz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88110667099?pwd=TEtWMnRjSExKUk1TUWJzRGRDb1R3Zz09
https://www.facebook.com/events/544099315065027
https://www.facebook.com/events/544099315065027
https://bccs.churchsuite.com/events/hvsypbaz


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ladies evening  Thursday 28th November, 7.30 pm @ The 
Cornerstone Centre. For ladies 16+. Expect sweet treats, crafts and 
games It’s the perfect time to unwind, connect and enjoy each other’s 

company. Sign-up sheet on the noticeboard in the Auditorium. 

Home made Christmas cards available in the main hall for a 

voluntary donation towards the work of  Amor Europe. 

Baptism – Nathan Hoad has asked to be        

baptised. If you’d like to join him or find out 

more, please speak to James & Phil.                                                                            

Please note: we plan to use the pool in the building.  

CAP Christmas Hampers -  Once again, we will be providing 

Christmas food hampers to distribute to those in the               

community who are being supported by CAP.  If you are in a 

Connect Group, your   leader will have further details. If you are 

not in a group but would like to make a contribution,  please see Joyce.  

Christmas Craft Fair 7th December, 10 a.m. - 1 p.m.   

Thank you to everyone who has signed up to oversee a stall/
help at the Craft Fair.  All the slots have been filled which is 

great news   

Help Needed: If you have any good quality items you would be 
willing to donate for a tombola, a prize for the raffle, or would 
be willing to bake a ‘sweet or savoury’ treat for the craft fair, please speak 
to Samantha.  

Please do also pop the date in your diary and come along to support the 
event.  

A very BIG thank you to everyone who has 

signed up to help with the Winter Shelter. . 

All the slots have been filled.  

Dates for December/Christmas 

 

Saturday 30th November  Kids Christmas Massive! A Christmas party for children in Yr R – 6 from 11 a.m. – 1.30 p.m.  

      Further details to follow. 

 

Sunday 1st December   Family Church will take place in the back hall.  

 

Sunday 8th December  Phil Norris (Forge) will be with us.  

 

Sunday 15th December  Morning - No service –as time set aside for Carol service rehearsals.  

    Afternoon - 4.00 p.m. Carol Service.  

 

Sunday 22nd December  10.30 a.m. - Traditional Carol Service for adults with separate Christmas themed activities 
    for children in the back hall.   

 

Christmas Day   10.30 a.m. family service 

 

Sunday 29th December  No service 

 

 

         Look out for further details of Youth Christmas events  

 


